
Griffith Youth Baseball 
Meeting Minutes 

November 24, 2019 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Brook Lowe 

Kayla Lowe  

Sean Case 

Gina Smith 

Veronica Halley 

Erinn Hecht 

Kyle Hecht 

Chris Ray  

Phil Drozd 

Omar Gonzalez  

Tony Arranda 

Jen Kovera 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:   

Minutes from Oct. meeting were discussed and approved by executive board.  

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

A new President  Brook Lowe and Vice President Tony Arranda were voted in at last months 

meeting.  

Gina Smith   Treasurer  

Veronica Halley Secretary  

Erinn Hecht  Business and Communications Coordinator  

Kyle Hecht  Insurance  

Omar Gonzalez  U.I.C  

Will stay on in their positions for the Upcoming 2020 season.  

 

TREASURERS REPORT: 

Griffith Youth Baseball currently has all bills paid from 2019 season.  We are also currently 

transitioning banks. More information to follow.  

 

PLAYER AGENT REPORTS: 

None currently   

 

BUSINESS AND COMMUNICATIONS REPORT: 

Website/domain renewal dates are November and April and online registration fees from Sports 

Signup have increased. Registration flyers and forms will be updated with new information for 

2020 season. 

 

 

 



NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Board Nominations for the upcoming 2020 season were made, voted on and approved by all 

present.  

Kayla Lowe  Director if Baseball Operations 

Sean Case  Rookie Player Agent 

Phil Drozd   Minor Player Agent  

Chris Ray   Major Player Agent  

Natalie Halley and Danielle Kenney will also be helping with Fundraising and Sponsorship.  

 

2. As of right now Griffith Youth Baseball sign ups will begin on January 12 during Griffith 

Blackcats games at Griffith HS. Times TBA 

Pricing for 2020 also TBA 

 

3.  Fundraising and Sponsorship need to begin ASAP  

Fundraisers TBA 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  Brook adjourns meeting.  Next meeting will be held on Sunday December 

15 630pm 

Board room above Concession.  

 


